
Staff Parking Study Workgroup 

Spring 2019 

 

Charge: To analyze Bakersfield College’s parking for both students and faculty/staff. To ensure the 

College is taking care of both constituent groups with the resources that are available today and will be 

available upon the completion of Measure J. 

 

Proposed Workgroup Members 

William Potter – M&O Administrator 

Stephen Waller – Instructional Administrator 

Jason Dixon – Faculty 

Helen Acosta – Faculty 

Kristin Rabe – Classified Staff 

 

By the end of the Spring 2019 semester, the group will present findings on current usage and proposed 

future usage of parking to the Facilities & Sustainability Committee. 


